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Developer: Stop the squabble and let us deliver 

GEORGE TOWN: A property developer has urged all parties to stop the squabble

over hillslope development and let the developers deliver their work on time.

Ivory Properties Group Berhad deputy chairman and executive director Datuk Seri

Nazir Ariff  said any further delay would only jeopardise the delivery time of the

completed houses to purchasers.

“Our immediate priority now is to complete The Peak Residences project, which

has  been  implicated  in  the  on-going  issue,  on  time  and  hand  the  keys  to

purchasers by end of 2013. 

“This is an abandoned project in 1996 affecting 588 purchasers and they have

waited long enough. We really pity them and we cannot afford to have any further

delay.

“Those who have been making noise on the development have nothing to lose out

but the real loss lies on the purchasers. We just want to play our role to deliver,”

he said in a press statement yesterday (July 10).

Nazir said several buyers have since been calling them up at the office to voice

their concern on the project development.

“The buyers, mostly from the affected group, were asking if  our project will  be

abandoned again as they are really worried-stricken. 

“We  are  merely  acting  as  white  knight  in  response  to  calls  from  the  state

government to save the project and we hope to gain the support from all parties

concerned,” he said.

Nazir said the project was a tough one given the many constraints and rocks to

remove.



“That  was  when  we  finally  understand  that  the  difficulty  could  be  one  of  the

reasons for the project to be abandoned.

“Nevertheless, we will  still  try our best to meet the deadline and deliver quality

houses to all purchasers,” he said. 
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